MISSOURI chapter Trout Unlimited



Volume: 2 Number: JAN. 1987

ELECTION RESULTS ARE IN. . . AND THE WINNERS ARE

Congratulations to all. The president for 1987 is Bill Lamberson. Bill is a charter member who has been active this past year as a member of the Board of Directors. Vice-President by a land slide Nancy Gore. Newly elected Board of Directors Gary Teeple and Barry Ludeman will soon be in the thick of it. As no dark horse emerged in the balloting for secretary Bill Lamberson will seek out a replacement for Jeff Barnes. (see related article)

Calender of events

Feb. 3rd 6:30 till? FIRST Annual Dinner

March 3rd 7 p.m. till 9 Reg. Monthly Meeting

March 28-29 Spring Creek Tree Planting

COMMING UP NEXT, AND YOUR INVITED

The clubs first annual dinner is scheduled for Feburary the third (3) at the Heritage House Smorgasboard located on I-70 drive South West. (just off of the junction of I-70 and Business Loop 70 West) activites will commence at 6:30 There will be door Prizes and a raffle to compliment our guest speaker Joel Vance, who promises to keep us rolling in the isles.

Below is your ticket to fun and excitment your check right now! It's easy and Mail the reservation below (or a reasonable

invite your friends, co-workers, neighbors in-laws, out-laws, EVERYBODY!!!

complete it and send it and it's going to be fun!! likness) to: Ed Sullivan

2714 Squire Circle Columbia Mo 65202

An illinor conservation of successive			PTER TROUT UNLIMITED NER RESERVATION
NAME			Please reserve the following
ADDRESS	A 100 CO	The second secon	adults \$10.00 each
	STATE_	ZIP	children (4 thru 10) \$ 6.00 each under 4 eat free
	enclose	d is my ch	eck/cash for \$
Mail no	later than J	an 16 th o	r call after Jan 17th 474-6647

Remember; send in your reservation today, you don't want to miss the social event of the season.

Officers: Bill Lamberson President

Nancy Gore Vice-Pres.

George Donovan Treasurer

How about You? Secretary :

Board of Directors:

Ed Sullivan

Charles Byers

John Wenslick

Gary Teeple

Barry Ludeman

It's time again to pay the clubs annual activity fee of 8.00. The money supports this news letter and other club activites. Your remittance is needed now. The tresurer reports only half the club has contributed to date. At \$8.00 it's a bargain.

A BIG THANK YOU.....

Mid-Missouri TU is off and rolling, a special thanks to Nello Donati and Dr. Charles Brooks who have completed one year terms on the board of directors. A long distance thank you to Jeff Barnes who has kept us all informed through the newsletter. Jeff will be testing new waters in Kansas City. Congratulations to all. The president for 1987 is Bill

A NOTE FROM ED

As out going president I want to thank each of you for your support of TU and this chapter. I am pleased and proud of what you've accomplished this past year. The chapter is solidly in place with a strong core of sportsmen (and women) who will are committed to our world around us. I for one want to keep on growing, learning and having fun. LET'S ALL DO IT!!!!

DECEMBER MEETING

Bart Elliot and Jeff Barnes presented an excellent slide show on fishing trips they have taken to the Catskills. They reported excellent fishing with surprisingly uncrowded waters. Bart and Jeff expressed a willingness to organize an upcoming club expedition to the Catskills, for an upcoming summer. It should be great fishing on famous strams at bargain prices.

granded not belubedoe at wanth lammes farit adult out

your check right bow! It's easy and

JANUARY MEETING

The feathers were flying and the fur was thick as club members had an opportunity to swap, bargain, and haggle over fly materials at the Dec. meeting. Bill Lamberson generously donated out of his fly boxes and offered bargain hunters his expert renditions at the rate of 12 for two dollars you pick-em-you-got-em.

SPRING CREEK TREE PLANTING

If you con't be with us at the tree planting but still want to do your part contact Ed Sullivan at 474-6647. donations are needed of Chili, or other food stuffs to feed those hungry tree planters.